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The Louisiana Primary Care Association is currently accepting abstract proposals 
for our 2017 Annual Conference. 
 
We invite you to submit your ideas for a presentation that exemplifies our theme “FQHCs:  Models of 
Excellence in Health Care.” 
 

When: 
October 10-13, 2017 
 

Where:  
L'Auberge Casino Resort Lake Charles 
777 Avenue L'Auberge 
Lake Charles, LA 70601 
(337) 395-7777 
 
Presentations should reflect a current health care model that aligns with the following categories: 
 

 Medical, Dental or Behavioral Health 
 Quality, Transformation, and Risk Management 
 Administrative Policies and Practices 
 Outreach and Enrollment 
 Human Resources 
 Finance and Billing 
 Legislative and Policy 
 Customer Service 
 Marketing and Public Relations 

 
We encourage you to view the suggested conference topics.  Please submit proposals in areas/topics for 
which you are passionate and have demonstrated expertise that align with this year’s theme.  Proposed 
topics must be as specific as possible.  Each submission should concentrate on a single topic for 
presentation.  Multiple submissions from the same applicant are allowed. A concurrent session is 60 
minutes in length (50-minute lecture and 10-minute question & answer session).  Presenters will receive 
complimentary registration, lodging and meals.  
 
Submit your presentation proposal by completing our LPCA 2017 Annual Conference Speaker Abstract. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://flux.modiphy.com/files/view/16812
https://modiphy.wufoo.com/forms/lpca-34th-annual-conference-speaker-abstract/


All abstracts must be received by Friday, July 14, 2017 to be considered for inclusion in the 2017 
agenda.  Speakers will be notified of their acceptance by Friday, July 28, 2017. 
 
Questions may be referred to LPCA Director of Clinical Quality, Shannon Robertson at 
srobertson@lpca.net or www.lpca.net for more information.  
 
We look forward to receiving your proposals and seeing you at this must-attend conference in Lake 
Charles, LA! 
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